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Russian Undergraduate Student Society Departmental
Report
October 30th 2019:

The Russian Undergraduate Student Society continues to provide an immersive environment for students with our conversation club, film nights and the Russian help desk for students needing help in their Russian language classes. 

Our Chernobyl screening was a great success and we are now preparing further for the launch of our Samizdat Journal and for Russian Evening, which is a large event that will take place at the end of November, more details will follow. 



